
Cusop Parish Council 
Clerk’s Report, March 2022

1. Newsletter.  The parish newsletter has been delivered to every household in 
Cusop.

2. Balfour Beatty have carried out the following repairs:
Cusop FP2 – Sign replaced
Pothole repairs
C1205 x 31
Three Ways Hill x 2
Church Rd x 2
Cusop Dingle x 29

3. Clerk recruitment. Adverts have been placed in The Link and Wye Local.

4. Minutes onto website. Minutes going back to 2008 can now be found on the 
Cusop website.

5. Planning. The plans for the land adjacent to Blenheim House are being modified, 
and the application may be withdrawn and resubmitted. The application for a new 
part buried dwelling at Upper Dulas House has been withdrawn. 

6. Playground inspection. This has been booked and will take place in the summer.

Jane Stannard 10th March 2022


